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• If a child requires their hours to be amended parents will be informed via a meeting with 
the management team and this is at the desecration of the nursery.  

•  
Management will be continuously monitoring the child to be able to increase hours as 
needed.  
 

• A request for support with be sent to Brighter Futures.  
 
 

• Interventions and scaffolding will be implemented with the pre-school to aid the child 
ability to access hours and curriculum.  
 

• Individual adaptations to routines will be made to aid the child.  
 
 

 

 


